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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 

USMX STATEMENT ON NEGOTIATIONS 
 
 

LYNDHURST, NJ (JULY 18, 2024) – As we have done in the past and in respect of the process, 

USMX remains steadfast in our commitment to keep ongoing negotiations out of the press until 

bargaining is complete. We would like to reassure our customers and the public that there is 

forward movement toward resolution of the local issues that are currently being reported through 

the media. To avoid any further disruption to the cargo flow and/or damage to our nation’s 

economy, USMX remains ready, willing, and able to return to the bargaining table with the ILA to 

resume Master Contract negotiations and to reach a new Master Contract agreement. 
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